
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  Neil Jensen, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:   Pool Manager and Assistant Managers  
 
MEETING DATE:  April 18, 2023 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

City staff has interviewed and recommended to Park Board the hiring of Cooper Peterson as the 
new Pool Manager.  Cooper has been the Assistant Pool Manager last year and is well qualified 
to be the Manager of the pool for the 2023 season.  Cooper will be placed on the Pool 
Managers rate of pay previously approved.   
 
Ruby Holman, Megan Snyder and Gavin Peterson will be the Assistant Pool Managers for the 
2023 season.  These hires will be placed on the Assistant Manager rate of pay. 
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please approve Cooper Peterson as Pool Manager and Ruby Holman, Mean Snyder and Gavin 
Peterson as Assistant Managers for the 2023 pool season. 
 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to approve Cooper Peterson as Pool Manager and Ruby Holman, Megan 
Snyder and Gavin Peterson as Assistant Pool Managers for the 2023 pool season. 
 

 


